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[St Pollyanna’s Catholic Primary School
Brown Road
Redtown
AB1 2CD]

29th September 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Dear Sir/Madam

Consultation on the admission arrangements 2020-21 of St Pollyanna’s Catholic Primary School.

Please find attached a copy of the School Admission Policy 2020-21 and the Supplementary Information Form (SIF) 2020-21.

The governing body of St Pollyanna’s Catholic Primary School is putting the above documents out for consultation between 1st October 2018 – 12th November 2018.

The published admission number (PAN) for 2020-21 is 60 and this has not changed from previous years.

The change on which we are asking your opinion is the introduction of a criterion giving priority to children of other faiths. All other criteria remain the same as previous years. Whilst the criteria for members of staff have been inserted into the oversubscription criteria this does not make any material difference to the success or otherwise of applications, as this priority was previously in a separate paragraph. The Supplementary Information Form remains the same. 

We would be pleased to receive any comments on this. The policy and SIF are on the school website, with contact details for replying by email.  You may wish to contact the school for a hard copy of the admission arrangements which you can collect or which can be posted to you.

Please address your comments to Mrs Grey, admin. Officer at the school address, or by email to j.grey@gmail.com

You can also reply by phone on 0207 798 9005.

Please make sure to reply by 12th November 2018 as governors will be meeting in December 2018 to determine the admission arrangements for 2020 - 2021.

Yours faithfully

Teresa Green

Chair of Governors



